
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
Sports Day 2022 

 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
This year’s Sports Day will be taking place on Thursday 16th June 2022. We are 
really excited that we are able to hold an ‘in person’ sports day this year after a couple 
of years of not being able to.  
 
Foundation and Key Stage 1’s Sports Day will take place in the morning from 9:15 – 
10:45am and Key Stage 2’s will take place from 1:00pm – 2:45pm.  There will not 
be a picnic lunch in between the 2 sports days this year.  
 
This year, the children will be participating in a ‘round-robin’ circuit of activities with 
a final run-off to conclude the event.  
 
The activities will take place on the school field with a viewing area set up specifically 
for the parents/carers to come and watch the events of the day.  
 
On Sports Day, please ensure that your child brings their PE Kit into school and if they 
have earrings, they are removed for the day. Children will be getting changed for their 
Sports Day in school so please do not send your child to school in their PE kit. They 
will also need to bring plenty of fluids and a sun hat and sun cream in case of hot 
weather.  
 
When arriving for your child’s Sports Day, please enter the school through the gate 
accessed by the main entrance car park (next to the bike shelter) where you will be 
directed to the field by a member of staff for the duration of the morning or afternoon. 
Please do not park in the school car park for either of the Sport Day events.  
 
We are very much looking forward to welcoming you back to school to celebrate this 
year’s Sports Day and hope that the weather is kind to us and that it will be a day that 
is enjoyed by all.  
 
Many thanks,  
 
Miss Kelly (PE Coordinator) 

Head of School: Mrs Jackie Sparrow 
Acting Assistant Head of School: Mrs Lynsey Gruszka 
Oakwood Primary Academy 
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